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Deplorable proposed A303 road enlarging in Stonehenge area

| object to this proposed dud scheme and to any more of our money being spent on it.
Further facilitating road transport is wrong. This scheme is also in an unsuitable place.
Paralleling the A303, not very far away, is the neglected south-west main railway line.

It makes for more sense to invest in the railway, for a tiny fraction of the expenditure,
without damage to the historic site and with overwhelming environmental advantage.

| am a reasonably local person, living within a fairly short distance from the A303.

Yours sincerely,

John Bowley





